Public Hearing Concerning closing of Alleyway July 14th, 2014

Council President Talbotte Richardson called the public hearing to order at 6:30 pm. Other Councilpersons present were Greg Redden, Bob Wright, Darryl Kepley and Patti Hayes. Also present was Clerk Jack Travillian along with several concerned citizens.

Public Hearing;

The purpose of this meeting is for the closing of an unimproved alleyway. There was a discussion about possible usage of the alleyway for utility easements, however other segments of the alley had already been closed in previous years and it did not go completely through.

Ordinance 2014-TO-023 – ORDINANCE CONCERNING THE VACATING OF AN UNIMPROVED PUBLIC WAY WITHIN THE TOWN OF GREENVILLE, INDIANA CORPORATE LIMTS. Motion was made by President Richardson and seconded by Councilman Redden. Motion passed 5-0.

No further business coming before the Council the meeting was adjourned.

PRESIDING OFFICER
TOWN OF GREENVILLE, INDIANA

/TALBOTTE RICHARDSON

JA¢K TRAVILLIAN CLERK / TREASURER